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to Learn  ... to Serve  ... to Lead & Succeed! 

2017 OPEN HOUSE DATES 
 

Sunday, January 29th, noon - 2pm 
Thursday, March 23rd, 6:30pm - 8pm 

GSS Welcomes our  
New Middle School MATH TEACHER!! 

 

Mrs. Jeanine Butterworth-Green graduated from Rutgers University. 
She is state certified in Elementary Education. 

Before joining the Good Shepherd family, Mrs. Butterworth-Greene 
taught previously in Camden at the LEAP Academy and  

St. Joseph Pro-Cathedral.  

ñAò is for Alphabet 
 

 Mrs. Agnewôs Pre-K 4year old class is back in class! 
The children are gluing Alphabet Pasta to their letter ñA.ò 
Not only is Pre-K learning about the letter ñAò but also 

using their fine motor skills.  

SAVE THE DATE!! 
Designer Bag BINGO 

Friday, November 11 
Doors Open @ 6pm / BTC McDade Hall 

30 Cambridge Ave. Haddon Twp. 

Come enjoy an evening of fun and support  

Good Shepherd School! 

Good Shepherd OPEN HOUSE 
 

October 27, Thursday 
9am-noon 

 

Preschool - Grade 8 
Full-day & Half-day Preschool 
Full-day Kindergarten 
Tuition Assistance 

Advanced Math Programs 
Art, Music & Gym 
Spanish & Technology 
Middle School Electives 
Resource Room 

Before & After School Programs 
 

Contact Diane Gallagher 
Advancement Director 

dgallagher@goodshepherdcollingswood.org 
869-4592 or 858-1562 

www. goodshepherdcollingswood.org 

8th Grade Bake Sale 
Saturday & Sunday 
October 8 & 9 

 

After the 5pm & 8:00am 
9:30 & 11am Masses 

GSS Silver Diner Night  
 

Tuesday, October 4 
5-8pm 

 

Across from Cherry Hill Mall 
GSS earns a percentage of  
ALL total receipts of the night 

 

Come JOIN US at the Diner! 

GSS Cross Country Track Team 
 

All at Meets at Timber Creek Park 
Gloucester Twp. 

Check in 8am / Start time 8:30am 
 

October 8 
October 14 * (TBD) 
October 15 * (TBD) 
 October 22 

October 29 - League Championships 


